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The Editor

South African Family Practice

Dear Editor

AN AUDIT OF PMTCT SERVICES AT A REGIONAL HOSPITAL IN SOUTH AFRICA
The authors submit the above mentioned protocol for review. It is an audit of the prevention of mother-to-child transmission of HIV program and deals with obstacles to the success of this program at a district hospital. I believe it has relevance to your readership as many general practitioners work at district hospitals on a part-time basis.

Yours sincerely

J MOODLEY
